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TRIAD CHEMICAL TIMES 

April Section Event 

16th Annual Poster Vendor Night 
When:  Tuesday, April 12, 2016, 3 to 7 pm 

Where: Joint School of Nanoscience and Nanoengineering / 

Gateway University Research Park,  2907 East Gate City Blvd 

(formerly East Lee Street)  

Upcoming Events 

May 5, 2016  May Section Meeting at Guilford College 

 

May 17, 2016  Silver Circle goes to go the Pine Knoll Shores 

Aquarium  (See Page 4 for details) 

 

June 17, 2016 Family Picnic, Bur-Mil Park, 6:15-8:15 pm 

 

http://www.cnc-acs.sites.acs.org/
mailto:bill.eberle@syngenta.com


 CNC-ACS Receives a Syngenta Community Grant  

Last year, the National Chemistry Week Committee (Dennis Ergle and Cynthia 

Willard) applied for a Syngenta Community Grant.  Syngenta Community Grants 

are awarded to local groups advocating agricultural education, food and nutri-

tion programs servicing the thousands of people in the Triad that lack adequate 

access to food, and educational science programs.  The Central NC section of the 

ACS was awarded a grant of $1000 toward its educational outreach activities for 

National Chemistry Week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dennis and Cynthia attended a Community Outreach Event at Syngenta in 

March along with all of the other organizations that were recipients of grants.  

Syngenta employees were invited to learn more about these worthy organiza-

tions and to explore volunteer opportunities in these programs. 

 

Congratulations Dennis, Cynthia and all of the CNC-ACS volunteers who have 

supported National Chemistry Week outreach activities over the years.  
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The Joint School of Nanoscience

and Nanoengineering

Thursday April 21 st, 2016 
9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

2907 E. Gate City Blvd.
Greensboro, NC 27401

This event is OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, and is part of the NC Science Festival state wide 

event. For more information contact Elie Azzi:  336 -285-2802 or by e -mail: e_azzi@uncg.edu

Featuring our SEM, 3D printing, computer modeling, tours, and moreé

Gateway to Science 
The Joint School of Nanoscience and Nanoengineering will be hosting its 6th annual ñGateway to Science on Thursday, April 

21st from 9 am to 5 pm.  The event is open to the public.  For further information, contact Elie Azzi at 336-285-2802 or by email 

at e_azzi@uncg.edu.  The facility is  conveniently located just off of I-40 in Greensboro. 

 

Keep Current on Local Section Events 

Depending on your preference, you can keep up with local section events in the following ways: 

Twitter: 

The CNC-ACS is running two Twitter accounts.  The first is @CNC_ACS and our name is Central NC ACS and is 

being moderated by Gail Webster.  The second account is named PosterVendorNight, @PosterVendor_15 . 

Newsletter: 

You can request to receive an electronic copy of the newsletter by contacting the editor, Bill Eberle at 

bill.eberle@syngenta.com 

Website: 

The local section website is at http://cnc-acs.sites.acs.org/.   

************************************************************************************** 

The Councilor’s Report from the 2016 ACS Meeting in San Diego is available on the local 

section website:   http://www.cnc-acs.sites.acs.org/  

http://www.cnc-acs.sites.acs.org/
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Directions to JSNN/Gateway University Research Park 

 

From I-40:  Take Exit 224 Gate City Blvd / Lee Street.  Head North for 

~2/3 of a mile.  The Joint School of Nanoscience and Nanoengineering 

will be on your right. 

Silver Circle News 
The participants for the Greensboro Science Museum field trip (and Bodies Revealed Exhibit) included Eileen Ken-

nedy, Dave MacInnes, Wid Painter, Cliff Bell, and Robert and Phyllis Yokley. Photos are shown below. It was a fun 

trip and I believe all who attended would highly recommend Bodies Revealed to anyone who has not seen this ex-

hibit. Lunch afterward was at Positanoôs Italian restaurant.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note, another field trip is scheduled for May 17 to go the Pine Knoll Shores Aquarium. This is a 4 hour drive 

from Greensboro so an over night stay is recommended. Also, it might be desirable to move the date so that we go to 

the aquarium on a Saturday. Thus, please let me know at your earliest opportunity if you plan to attend and whether 

or not a Tuesday departure and return on Wednesday the 18th is desirable or if a Saturday morning (the 14th) depar-

ture is preferred with a return on Sunday the 15th. Of course, some may choose to travel the evening prior to visiting 

the aquarium and stay two nights in Pine Knolls. If you plan to attend, let me know your preferences. It would be 

best if I knew how many were participating before I start contacting hotels for information. 

  

See you at PVN on April 12th!!!!! 

  

Robert 



CNC-ACS Executive Committee 

 

 

CNC-ACS Committees 

 
 

Chair Fenghai Guo guof@wssu.edu 750-3158 

Chair Elect Dennis Ergle dergleacs@yahoo.com 207-1536 

Secretary/Treasurer John Merle merlejo@wssu.edu 750-2237 

Councilor (’16) Robert Yokley   558-8212 

Alternate Councilor 
(’17) 

Ed Robinson Edwardrobin-
son.robinsoner@gmail.

337-3361 

Alternate Councilor 
(’17) 

Rich Honeycutt HERAC@aol.com 601-8117 

Director (’17) Bill Eberle bill.eberle@syngenta.c632-7569 

Director (’17) TJ Mayer tj.mayer@syngenta.co632-6079 

Awards Robert Yokley RYokley1@triad.rr.com 558-8212 

Education OPEN     

Chemistry Olympiad OPEN     

Science Center Advisor Jerry Walsh jlwalsh@uncg.edu 334-5672 

UNCG HS Lab Day Jerry Walsh jlwalsh@uncg.edu 334-5672 

Earth Day Bill Nell williamnell@bellsouth.net 764-9322 

Government Relations Ed Robinson Edwardrobin- 337-3361 

Hospitality OPEN     

Long Range Planning OPEN     

National Chemistry Week Dennis Ergle dergleacs@yahoo.com 207-1536 

  Cynthia Willard cynthia.williard@ITGBrands.com 335-6729 

Newsletter Editor Bill Eberle bill.eberle@syngenta.com 632-7569 

Poster Vendor Night Bill Eberle bill.eberle@syngenta.com 632-7569 

  Jill Tierney tierney_j@bellsouth.net 430-8601 

  Sameer Tyagi sameer.tyagi@syngenta.com   

Professional Relations Doug Tsao dtsao@maccordmason.com   

Public Relations/Publicity Doug Tsao dtsao@maccordmason.com   

Science Advisor – Mark 
Welker 

Dave MacInnes     

Science Advisor – Richard 
Burr 

Liliana Garcia llilianagarcia@live.com   

Student Members OPEN     

Silver Circle Robert Yokley RYokley1@triad.rr.com 558-8212 

Web Page Tim Ballard tballard@en-cas.com 785-3252 

Women Chemist Gail Webster gwebster@guilford.edu 316-2486 
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